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December 01, 2008
(.

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attention: ýDbcumentý Control Desk
Wash ingtof, D.C. 20555-0001

SHEARON HARRIS NUCLEAR POWER PLANT, UNITS 2 AND3 3
DOCKET NOS., 52-022 AND 52-023
RESPONSE TO REQUEST FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION LETTER DATED NOVEMBER
13,2008

Reference: Letter from Donald Palmrose (NRC) to James Scarola (PEC), dated November 13,
2008, "Request for Additional Information Regarding the Environmental Review of
the Combined License Application for'Shearon.Harris Nuclear Power Plan't, Units 2
and 3"

Ladies and Gentlemen:

The referenced NRC letter provided requests for additional information (RAls) generated by the.
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) staff during its review of the Progress Energy.
Carolinas, Inc. (PEC) Shearon Harris Nuclear:Power:Plant (HAR), Units 2 and 3 environmental-,
report and the site audit conducted from July thru August 2008. The.NRC letter requested that the
staff be notified of the date for receipt of this information if the respohse would exceed 30 days.

We anticipate that the Progress Energy response to: these :RAIs will -be submitted by Februart 12,. -
2009.

If you have any further questions, or need additional information, please contact Bob Kitchen at
(919) 546-6992, or Garry Miller at (919) 546-6107.

Sincerely,

Gar . Miller
General Manager, Nuclear Plant Development

Enclosure

cc: U.S. NRC Director, Office of New Reactors/NRLPO.
U.S. NRC Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation/NRLPO
U.S. NRC Region II, Regional Administrator -
U.S. NRC.Resident Inspector,. SHNPP Unit1'.
Mr. Manny Comar, U.S. NRC ,Project Manager
Dr. Donald Palmrose, U.S.NRC Project Manager;

Progress Energy Carolinas, Inc.
PO. Box 1551
Raleigh, NC 27602
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